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STANDING COMMITTEE ON PUBLIC ACCOUNTS  
April 19, 1994 

MINUTE NO. 25  
9 a.m. — Room 10 

1. PRESENT:  Mr. Martens in the Chair and Members Boyd, Cline, Crofford, Haverstock, Sonntag, and Upshall 

Provincial Auditor’s Office 

Fred Wendel, Assistant Provincial Auditor 

John Hunt, Executive Director 

Provincial Comptroller’s Office 
Gerry Kraus, Provincial Comptroller 

2. The following documents were tabled: 

PAC 91/22 - Provincial Auditor: Report to the Standing Committee on Public Accounts Regarding Election 
Expenses, March 25, 1994. 

PAC 92/22 - Saskatchewan Environment and Resource Management: Response to questions raised at the January 
18, 1994 Public Accounts meeting. 

PAC 93/22 - Saskatchewan Government Insurance: Response to questions raised at the March 23, 1994 Public 
Accounts meeting. 

3. The Committee proceeded to consider the upcoming annual meeting of the Canadian Council of Public Accounts 
Committees. 

It was moved by Mr. Sonntag: 

That this Committee authorize the attendance of two Members of the Committee and the Committee Clerk at the 
Annual Meeting of the Canadian Council of Public Accounts Committees to be held in Charlottetown, Prince 
Edward Island, July 10 to July 12, 1994. 

The question being put on the motion, it was agreed to. 

4. The Committee also reviewed possible topics that might be presented at the CCPAC meeting in Prince Edward Island. 

5. The Committee next proceeded to consider its plan to review the Report of the Provincial Auditor for the year ended March 31, 1993. 
The Committee agreed that it would meet Tuesdays at 8:30 a.m. for the remainder of the session and hold further meetings in the fall. 

6. The Committee noted that the Task Force on Roles, Responsibilities and Duties of Auditors has invited Committee 
Members to participate at a meeting next week. 

7. The Committee adjourned at 9:27 a.m. until Tuesday, April 26, 1994 at 8:30 a.m. 

Charles Robert Harold Martens, MLA 
Acting Clerk of the Committee Chair 


